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Hello, I ive in Portland. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council. Access to a trail means we have safe ways to cycle and reduces our 
dependence on fossil fuels - your constituents have been asking for progress on 
climate change! Please make some progress before our winters are gone and summers
intolerable.


